
Michael School News- 17.11.17

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 Thank you so much for all of your 
fundraising for the Lepra campaign. Every child 
in school spent a fun half hour session taking 
part in a Zumba session as a reward and it was 
fantastic to see so many of them all enjoying 
themselves! We are hoping to have a Zumba club 
available to everyone in school beginning after 
Christmas as we all loved it so much! 

	 Many of you had worked hard to collect 
over £25 for Lepra which is amazing. I have read 
about some fantastic ways in which you did this 
and I am touched by your kindness. The children 
who did manage to raise at least £25 will be 
receiving a special certificate soon. Sadly, I have 
been contacted by Lepra to say that there has 
been a health and safety issue reported with the 
‘bendy man’ reward that they planned to give out 
to the children. This has been caused by the 
battery coming out of the toy- a possible choking 
hazard. As a result, Lepra are currently securing 
a replacement product so there will be a delay in 
our children receiving these. This is beyond our 
control here at school so we hope you 
understand and rest assured that we will send 
these out as soon as we receive them. 

	 We have a very busy few weeks coming up 
in the preparation for Christmas! I look forward 
to seeing you all at our various events. 

 	 

Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Remembrance Service


Thank you to everyone who made donations and 
bought poppies, wristbands etc supporting the British 
Legion in the weeks leading up to November 11th. On 
Sunday 12th, Head Boy Thomas, Head Girl Susannah, 
their parents and myself went to represent the school 
at Michael Parish Church during their Remembrance 
Service. I was so proud of them as they lit the Peace 
candle and lay a wreath at the War memorial on our 
behalf. Fuchsia class also wrote very 

moving poems which are available for 

you to read in books inside the Church. 

What’s on…

- 21st November- FOMS meeting at 

7.30pm.

- 1st December- Young Commissioners 

Village Quiz to be handed in. 

- 5th and 6th December- ‘Superstar’ 

Christmas production. 

- 12th to 15th December- Nativi-tea 

cafe in the community room from 
1.15pm until 5.00pm daily. 1.15 until 
7.30pm on Friday 15th! 


- 15th December- Christmas Fair

- 19th December- Christmas Party- 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.

- 20th December- Christmas Party- 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

- 21st December- Carol Singing in the 

Street (Douglas) 6-7 pm, Christmas 
dinner in school. 


- Carol Service in the Parish Church- 
9.30am- everyone welcome. 

Superstar!

	 Over the next couple of weeks 
you will probably hear the children 
singing songs from our upcoming 
production of ‘Superstar’! You have now 
all received costume letters, we hope 
that they are easy to find as they are 
intended to be. Our dress rehearsal is on 
Monday 4th December so can all 
costumes please be brought in

 by Friday 1st December. 

Thank you for your help 

with this. 

	

Swimming


Every child in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 is 
now able to swim each Friday. These 
sessions will continue for everyone 
until Easter which gives them plenty 
of time to make fantastic progress in 
their swimming skills!

	


